

The Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention, School Oral Health Program is pleased to announce

A Free Dental Screening for Children



The Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention, School Oral Health Program is welcoming children of all ages living in Kennebec County for a free dental screening and fluoride varnish application. The screening should take less than five minutes.

Services will be provided by a Maine licensed dentist or dental hygienist. Please email Sherry Laliberte at slaliberte@mcd.org to set up an appointment. Please remain in your vehicle and call at the time of arrival. The number to call will be posted at the Dental Center.

Saturday, May 8, 2021 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Waterville Community Dental Center 2 Evergreen Drive Oakland, Maine

Contact: slaliberte@mcd.org with any questions